RENHOLD PARISH COUNCIL

Lizzie Barnicoat Clerk to the Council PO Box 1548 Bedford, MK44 5AX Tel: 01234 771702 21st November 2019

Jill Barrell

Dear Jill,

Thank you for all the information you provided to the Parish Council and your detailed application to the Parish Council on behalf of All Saint's Church, Renhold towards the maintenance of the churchyard.

The full Council discussed the additional information received to support your application at their meeting recently and felt it appropriate to award a grant of £1,000 towards the churchyard maintenance. The additional grant awarded the Council ask that there please be an increase in cuts to enable the hedge to be cut more regularly over the year including the brambles, as well as the hedge cutting carrying on further down the highways boundary verge.

I also attach a cheque for a donation from the Parish Council following the use of the Chapter House for some meetings over the last few months.

Yours sincerely

Lizzie Barnicoat Renhold Parish Clerk